
PebbleCreek Quilters  

11-8-2021 General Meeting 

 

 

Attendance:  86 

President:  Marka, as Vice President, called the Meeting to Order at 7 pm.  She 

reminded everyone to silence their phones.  Everyone was sad that Ronda was ill.   

Guests:  Several stood and were recognized.   

Minutes:  The October General Meeting Minutes stand as posted. 

Announcements – All information concerning financials, meeting minutes and all things 

PCQ are located on the website.  Please take time to browse.  If you have any concern, 

please do not hesitate to ask Ronda after the meeting. 

Vice President:  Marka will continue to collect dues for next year and payment for the 

Holiday luncheon.  She has discount cards for Mulqueens and Bob’s Variety. 

 

Raffle Quilt:  Hiromi was selling tickets in the lobby before the meeting started.   

 

New Business: 

1.  Hiromi needs help to sell tickets at the Veteran’s Luncheon this Wednesday and at 

the Holiday Craft Fest on 12/4 in the CAC.   

 

2. Cathy Howell spoke about the Quilters io group.  The directions to join the group  

are as follows:   

Send a blank email to:  ThePebbleCreekQuilters+ subscribe@groups.io 
 

To send an email, add ThePebbleCreekQuilters@groups.io to your address book. 
Create the email and sign it with your name & email address. 

 
Contact Cathy Howell if you have any questions or problems.  Cathy Howell 

Howellcd@msn.com  

 

3. Linda Rowe will coordinate the Veteran’s Luncheon program for next year.  She 

will pass a clipboard around where quilters can sign up to help sew a quilt, or be 

part of the committee.   
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4. Nominating Committee, Donna Wisnowski, reported the results of the election as 

follows:   

 

President: Karen Bogadi 

VP:  Debbie Arsenault 

Secretary:  Carol Moonan  

Treasurer: Darlene Helker 

Education:  Julie Baird 

Publicity:  Jonnie Chandler 

Community Service:  Mary Hill  

Officers will be installed at the luncheon.   

 

 

5.  The next General Meeting will be the Holiday Luncheon on Dec 13 in the Tuscany 

Chianti Room.  Advance reservations are required.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 with a motion made by Pam Branfuhr, seconded by 

Cheryl Scummer.   

 

Show and tell commenced, with numerous quilts being shown and several heartwarming 

stories told.  One of our visiting guests showed a quilt and at that moment decided to 

join our club, based on the very positive reaction she received!   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Carol Moonan 

 


